
 

Memorandum 

 
DATE October 9, 2018 
 
TO District Engineers, District Construction Engineers, Assistant District Construction Engineers, 

Project Managers  
 
FROM James J. Knott, State Construction Engineer  
 
SUBJECT DIRECTIVE CONSTR 18-04 

ENVIRONMENTAL COMMITMENT ASSURANCE 
  
 

 

CONSTRUCTION DIRECTIVE 
 

This is a new Directive. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
This Directive provides policy to comply with commitments to the Federal Highway Administration regarding 
compliance with environmental commitments and describes measures to be taken by the District to ensure that 
construction activities do not impact protected areas described in the contract.   
 
POLICY: 
 
The Project Manager will invite the Environmental Project Managers to attend preconstruction conferences and 
will include discussion topics about Section 6(f) and/or Section 4(f) resource areas (detailed as “Do Not 
Disturb” in the construction plans) on the preconstruction conference meeting agenda. 
  
The Project Manager will also include the above discussion topics on the agendas for weekly project meetings, 
when appropriate.  

 


